
Bawdsey Parish Council has approved new plans for parking along the approach to Bawdsey Quay in 
conjunction with Suffolk Highways. These include new parking bays, benches and planters. The 
council hopes in this way to make the area safer for all visitors. (See the minutes of the November 
2021 PC meeting, item 6 for a fuller explanation).  
 
  



 


